
 

 

 

 

Deputy Fire Chief 

 

The City of Auburn (pop. just over 22,000) operates under a Council-Manager form of 

government and is the county seat for Androscoggin County. Auburn encompasses 65 square 

miles - 60 square miles of land and 5 square miles of water. Auburn is situated on the western 

bank of the Androscoggin River, forty minutes north of Portland and one and a half hours west 

of Bangor (via Interstate 95). Auburn’s geographic location places it within easy access to 

Maine’s beautiful coastline, world class skiing and hiking trails, and other activities suitable for all 

interests and experience levels. 

  

The Deputy Chief position assists with planning, directing and coordinating the operational 

activities of the Fire/EMS Department and provides staff assistance to the Fire/EMS Chief. The 

ideal candidate will be able to serve in a leadership capacity for an evolving agency looking to 

become a leader in the Maine fire and EMS community; help to instill trust in the services within 

the community; assist the Chief in creating vision and developing strategic plans to achieve the 

vision; and inspire employees to do and be their best. 

 

Minimum qualifications include: ten years of progressively responsible firefighting experience, 

including three years in a supervisory and/or program management role; Pro-Board/IFSAC Fire 

Officer II; and an associate degree or higher from an accredited institution in a related field. 

Examples include but are not limited to: Fire Science, Business Administration or Public 

Administration; supplemented by specialized instruction in fire prevention and firefighting; or 

any equivalent combination of experience and training. 

  

Salary is dependent upon experience and qualifications and includes a competitive fringe 

benefit package including health, dental and vision insurance for the employee and family; life 

insurance; disability insurance; retirement plan; paid vacation, holidays and sick leave: and 

medical and dependent care reimbursement accounts. 

 

More information is available at www.auburnmaine.gov.  Applicants must submit an application, 

cover letter, and resume to Christine Mumau, Human Resources Director, 60 Court Street, 

Auburn, ME 04210, tel 207-333-6601 ext 1416.  E-mail address to apply or obtain a full job 

description is cmumau@auburnmaine.gov.  Closing Date: 5:00 p.m. on Friday, October 26, 

2018.  

The City is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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